
CAMP SPRINGS INITIATIVE 

August 17, 2009 

MINUTES 
 

A meeting of the Board of the Camp Springs Initiative was held August 17, 2009 at 

the home of Harriet Arrasmith. Attending were Bill Allender, Carolyn Allender, 

Harriet Arrasmith, Lonnie Enzweiler, Mike Enzweiler, Nancy Enzweiler, Phillip 

Garber, Bill Runion, Jackie Wheeler, Deb Whitacre, and Don Wiedeman.    
 

Treasurer’s report: New Balance is $504.06. Carolyn and Nancy submitted receipts 

to be reimbursed.  

 

Harriet Arrasmith expressed willingness to become a Board Member 
 

Old Business: The recent community meeting on the trails was discussed. 

 

New Business: Pastor Garber moved and Harriet seconded the motion to split the 

cost of the sign at Reitman’s. The motion passed unanimously. Mike invited ideas for 

posting events in the sign. 

Don Wiedeman proposed the purchase of copies of Northern Kentucky Heritage 

which can be sold to raise funds for CSI. 

Assignments for tasks to be completed for Camp Springs Day were made. Harriet 

made a motion, seconded by Pastor Garber to pay Kyle Meadows for providing music 

for Camp Springs Day and to pay Amy Clay for gas money. The motion was passed 

unanimously. 

 

Herbst Tour: Don Wiedeman provided a report on plans for this year’s Herbst Tour. 

 

Announcement: Carolyn Allender will not be able to continue as president of CSI 

next year.  

 

The next meeting will be held on Oct. 19 at 7 p.m. at the Camp Springs Vineyard. 

 

 
 

 


